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Thanksgiving has come and gone, I hope you all were able to spend time with family and friends. All of us have so 

much to be thankful for and it was great sharing this holiday with my family.  Christmas is just around the corner and 

I hope your  Black Friday and Cyber Monday shopping was a success.   

It is with great sadness that I announce that Mike Spalding will no longer be able to serve on our board due to 
personal reasons.  He has been an inspiration and friend and I will miss his presence as our Vice President.  We will 

continue to see Mike from time to time at the club as a 

member, be sure to thank him for his long standing 

dedication to our club.  In lieu of Mike’s resignation, Vickie 

Evans has graciously accepted the appointment from the 
board to finish Mike’s term.  Vickie is a long standing 

member of the club and we are proud that she will be a 

member of the board. Her contributions will be much 

appreciated.   April will be our annual membership meeting 

and we have some board members that will be rotating off and these positions will be filled by a membership vote. 

Our board positions are very important to the success of our club.  I will provide you with more detailed  information 
in the 1st quarter of 2019.    

I am thankful that we are going to be able to repair the AC in the Pro Shop.  We were able to purchase replacement 

parts which have been ordered and we should be ready for the summer temps!       

******REMINDER****** 

Please adhere to the 90 degree rule when we have dry conditions and cart paths only during wet conditions.  This 
would be much appreciated  Also please stay as least 30 feet back from the greens.  We want to keep this area in the 

best condition as possible and would prefer not to barricade these areas. Thanks for your cooperation.  

Thanks to those who have signed up for E-Statements, this has been most beneficial in cutting some of our cost.  If 

you would like to sign up for this service, please see Bobby in the Pro Shop for further details. Not only can you 

receive your statement, we can also send your newsletter.  It is my wish to everyone that you have a very Merry 
Christmas!                                                                                    Mike Potts - President 

COOKING IS LIKE GOLF, YOU JUST 

SLICE IT, CHIP IT AND PUT IT ON 

SOME GREENS    

                                                -Anonymous  
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PUTT’N AROUND

***NEW MEMBERS*** 
This is the first newsletter that I have not been privileged to announce a new member(s).  Let’s challenge each other to recruit at  

least one new member each in 2019.   


